
Dear Parents,

This year the Autism Speaks Walk you know and love is going virtual, for the safety of our community. 
The best part is that remote doesn't mean apart! This October, in honor of anti-bullying month, and in
anticipation of World Kindness Day on November 13th, we invite you to join us in 
creating a kinder and more inclusive world for those with autism and their families. 

We invite you to join us at this year's Autism Speaks Walk on Saturday, November 14th, 2020 by walking
where you are. Celebrate in whatever way feels safe and fun for your family. 
Join us by creating a walk team at www.autismspeakswalk.org/centralflorida today. 

Have questions about the walk? Give us a call at (407) 483-2282 or email us at centralfloridawalk@autismspeaks.org


